
 
 

 

 

Come one, Come all  
All volunteers are welcomed to  

The 25th Annual 

Eel River Cleanup 
On Saturday, October 29, 2016, arrive anytime between 
9:00 am and noon. We will meet near the Pioneer Bridge 

over the Eel River, five miles north of Potter Valley on Eel 
River Rd. Our goal is to get something done and have a 

little fun.  Bring sunscreen, gloves, beach needs and sturdy 
shoes. The Mendocino Solid Waste Management 

Authority, The Potter Valley Tribe and Solid Wastes of 
Willits will once again be sponsoring the Best Cleanup 

Ever. We will be cleaning a 12 mile section of river from 
Van Arsdale Reservoir up to the Lake Pillsbury Dam in 

Lake County. The Potter Valley Tribe will provide morning 
snacks and lunch for all participants. Solid Wastes of 
Willits Inc. will be donating the dumping fees. Your 

attendance is important and we hope you will come and 
help. Together we can rid the river, roads and beaches of 
trash so that we can enjoy a clean, healthy watershed and 
recreation area. You will leave with a smile knowing you 
have done a good thing.  The cleanup will be re-scheduled 
in the event of rain. For more information call Beb Ware at 

743-1525 or the Potter Valley Tribe at 462-1213 

 


